
 
December 2017 

  

Sadly, Active Launceston is currently not offering any programs, events or services due to 

the existing public funding arrangements coming to an end.  

 

However, the team at Healthy Tasmania Pty Ltd will not give up! They are continuing in their 

search to find ways for Active Launceston to be supported into the future so the project can 

continue to encourage and motivate this great community to live healthier and more active 

lives. 

 

In the meantime, keep checking in here as Healthy Tasmania Pty Ltd will keep you up to 

date by voluntarily maintaining this website and the Active Launceston social media feeds as 

they continue to search for more funds. 

  

For further information please contact Lucy Byrne on lucy.byrne@healthytasmania.com.au  

 

Healthy Tasmania Pty Ltd has been the project manager of Active Launceston since January 

2016. 
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